
 
  

 

 
 
 
 

St Mary’s will be taking part in this year’s 
Jeans for Genes Day on 23.9.22 

 
1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that 
makes their life very difficult. That’s like one 
in every class. By wearing our jeans and 
donating, we will change the lives of these 
children.  

 
All children and staff are invited to wear 
some denim or jeans on Friday 23rd 
September. We’d like everyone to take part 
so please encourage your child to come into 
school on the day wearing jeans and with a 
£1 donation. You can choose what else to 
wear. 

 
Thank you 


